
 

          

Southern Regional Middle School 

Student Bulletin 

 

Tuesday, November 24 

 

On Wednesday, November 25, there will be an 11:50 a.m. early dismissal.  No bus passes will be 

issued.  All students must go home on their own bus.  Students in “A” Lunch will report to Literacy and 

students in “B” Lunch will report to the cafeteria. 

 
Attention All Boys X-Country:  Please return your uniform to the box in the main office in a bag with your 
name on it.   
 

On Tuesday, November 24, the Lost and Found areas will be cleaned out. All lost and found items that 

are not claimed by 2:15 on Tuesday, November 24, will be discarded or donated to charity. Please check 

the Lost and Found areas in the cafeteria and the locker rooms for any missing clothing, shoes, bags, or 

books. 

 

Attention field hockey players - there will be a box for uniform return at the field hockey closet in the girls' 
locker room.  Please return your uniform with your name attached to it in a plastic bag.  Thank you. 
 

Attention Student Council members: the next Student Council meeting will be Monday, November 30th in 

room C-7. 

 
There will be a Student of the Quarter Awards Ceremony on Tuesday, November 24, during Period 8 in 

the MS Cafeteria.  Invited students will receive a pass in homeroom.  Please report to your Period 8 

teacher first for attendance, and then go directly to the cafeteria.  Congratulations! 

 
There will be no Technology Club this week; meetings will resume next week. 

 

Applications for MATES and PAA are due to your guidance counselor by Tuesday December 1st.   

 
Attention National Junior Honor Society members, your wreath orders are due  

December 1
st
.  Please hand your paper work and payments to the main office. 

 

 
 
What will you do to choose “kind” today?? 


